
 

Happy Spring everyone! I hope you have all been well and staying safe! April was an exciting month, 

and the children were super busy with many fun activities, let’s start with a recap of what the kids 

were up in the rooms! Then we will get into May updates. 

Enchanted Forest Room 

• April was full of spontaneous activities! Everyday was full of evolving and ever-changing interests for 

the kids. The staff have been trying to keep up with their creativity! 
• Rowyn has been showing other children how to do some pretty cool origami creations. The staff try to 

do what she does, but dang this girl is too good.  
• Ella, Ethan, Brooke, Jesse, Brooklyn, and Shaun have been using the exercise balls to play  gross motor 

games. Everytime they play, the games evolves depending on who is leading the game, how many 

people are playing, and they using cooperate amongst each other.  
• During Spring Break, Kasper made a cute little habitat for a little chick. He named it Chickee Town! 

Kasper always has wonderful ideas, and when he’s given materials and an idea…nothing can stop him!! 
 

Rocky Mountain Room  

• The kids in the Rocky room have still been very interested in STEM and building cool 

structures. 

• Herman, Nikola, Ryan, Nolan and Josh have been using the magnetic blocks to build a variety 

of buildings and play structures…and these get pretty wild! 

• The girls have been creating designer bracelets, necklaces, and other cool accessories with the 

rainbow loom elastics, I am sure many of you have seen your child wearing these fancy things! 

• Josh built a whole Pokémon habit by himself with blocks and magnetic connectors. He made it 

so big it covered a whole table! 

• Outside, the kiddos have been playing games that have them crawling, climbing, jumping, and 

running through the playground. Games like Tag and hide and seek! 



Kinders 

• The kinders have really been into a lot of group activities, working together to build, 

colour, and play games.  

• Tyson and Mahira are aspiring leaders! Both have been encouraging, welcoming and 

helpful to all their friends when they play together. They are always looking to include 

everyone in their play. 

• Outside, the kinders have been building little sand houses for make believe animals and 

then leaving the little homes for real rabbits to come when we go inside.  

• Kayden has been practicing his building and construction skills and built himself a cool 

block car! He was so proud of it and built it all by himself. He loves expensive cars and 

even has his own Lamborghini and Bugatti cars! **I received permission from his dad to 

share his picture in the newsletter. 

 

Sharing some pictures! 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Information and updates! 

• Some families have already been asking about sunscreen!  If you would like for your child to 

begin applying sunscreen now, please feel free to send them with a (non-aerosol) bottle of 

sunscreen. We will ensure that they apply it before we go outside. I will attach the sunscreen 

policy for your reference. Please sign and return. 

• Since the weather is getting nicer, the kids will be outside more often and you’ll probably pick 

your child up from the park at the end of the day. When you are picking up your child, please 

make sure that you talk to a staff member, letting them know that you are there for your child. 

When a staff has spoken to you then the child will no longer be in our care for the day, and we 

will sign them out.  

• Just a friendly reminder that kids are still required to wear their masks in EASCA! 

 

 

• May 2, P.D-day – EASCA is open, no school 

• May 20, P.D- Day – EASCA is open, no school 

• May 23, Victoria Day – EASCA Closed 

• May 24-25, P.D -Days – EASCA is open, no school 

 

 

 

Crystal and Wendy will be working on creating the summer 

calendar for the 2022 year. The summer is a time when we do 

so many activities outside and we are hoping that this year we 

can do field trips again! 

What are some fun summer activities that you know your child 

likes to do? Would they be interested in going to the zoo or 

being visited by a team of exotic animals? Having a squad of 

firefighters come to EASCA and give us a tour of their fire 

truck? Does your child like water gun fights and spray parks? Is your child interested in gardening 

and learning about our community? Would your child like to do some multicultural cooking? Would 

YOU like to come and do some cooking, reading, showing off a special skill with the kids? 

Let us know through email what your child would be interested in doing this summer! We want to 

plan a summer that will be unforgettable. 

 

 



   

May 10, Eliana W. 

– I wish that I 

could have a cat! 

May 16, Jones K. 

– I wish for a 

cat…a REAL cat! 

May 18, Rowan F. – I don’t 

have a wish; I have a real 

life! I’m doing a nerf gun 

battle with my friends and 

its glow in the dark! 

May 23, Sophie Y. – I 

wish for zuru 5 

surprise! 


